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You can find more Information about the school’s reasons for considering joining a        Co-operative Multi Academy Trust in the following ways: 

· Printed Booklet and letter sent out from governors, also available on our website
· A copy of presentations on the website following the Consultation Meetings
· Consultation Meeting questions and comments on our website 
      (available by 23rd November)

Governors would really encourage parents, staff and other stakeholders to engage in this consultation process and take the opportunity to ask questions and share their opinions.

You can submit your response in a number of ways:

· Complete this form and return it to the school office at Dane Bank Primary School.

· Complete the electronic form which is available  in the Academies Consultation Area of the school’s website


The deadline for all responses is 30th November 2018
	If you have any comments or questions for the governors about joining the Changing Lives in Collaboration Academy Co-operative Trust, please note them here…




















	Your Name (Optional)
	Position (e.g. Parent / Stakeholder etc)

	
	


Thank you for completing this questionnaire.
